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NEWS RELEASE | FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE |     December 12, 2024 

Logan County DUI injury crash 

What: Logan County DUI injury crash 
Where: 34th St & 71st Ave SE Napoleon, ND (9 miles SE of Napoleon) 
When: December 11, 2024 at 10:00 P.M. Central Time 
Road Conditions: Gravel roadway 
Weather Conditions: Clear 
Crash Involvement: Driver lost control and ran off the roadway and overturned into creek 
Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Logan County Sheriff’s Office, Wishek 
Ambulance, Wishek Fire Department 

Vehicle No. 1:   2012 Ram 2500 

Driver No. 1: Larry Magstadt, 54, Steele, ND - injured 
Restraints: unrestrained 
Charges: DUI, Failure to give immediate notice 

Passenger No. 1: Dustin Moch, 54, Steele, ND - injured 
Restraints: unrestrained 
Charges: None 

Narrative: 

Around 10:30PM emergency responders responded to a report of a one vehicle rollover near 
Beaver Lake State Park. The call was reported by family members of the occupants. Family and 
emergency responders responded to the area and attempted to locate the occupants. The 
occupants were located within an hour. 
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Larry Magstadt reported that he lost control of his vehicle on 71st Ave SE. His vehicle began 
rotating before leaving the roadway. After leaving the roadway his vehicle fell down the 
embankment and come to rest facing west on its side in The Beaver Creek. 

Both occupants were treated on scene by the Wishek Ambulance. Dustin was treated on scene 
and was transported to the hospital in Wishek for further care. He received non-life-
threatening injuries in the crash. 

Larry Magstadt was treated on scene for injuries sustained in the crash. He was not 
transported. Larry was arrested and charged with DUI and failing to give immediate notice. 

The crash remains under investigation by the ND Highway Patrol. 

Sergeant Nathaniel King 
NKing@nd.gov 
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